
  
  

Huntington	UFSD	
District‐Wide	Blood	Drive	
T 	uesday,	February	7,	2012

	
Community	and	District	Staff		

are	eligible	and	encouraged	to	participate	
 

During our District-wide Blood Drive, you can donate a pint of blood for those in need in our 
community.  Many don’t realize one pint of blood can assist up to six individuals in need.  
Please mark your calendars with a large red HBD (Huntington Blood Drive) on Tuesday, 
February 7, 2012 and plan, if you are able, to participate in this most important District and 
community effort.   
 
In the past, some people have thought they may not be eligible to give blood when in fact, 
they could have donated.  If you have any questions regarding medical eligibility for blood 
donations, please call Long Island Blood Services at 516-478-5012 or you can also obtain 
additional information from the Long Island Blood Services via their website at 
www.nybloodcenter.org. 
 
For additional information on participating in the Blood Drive see the Donor Pledge Form 
below.  If you are a staff member, please complete and return this form to the school nurse in 
your building by Friday, January 13, 2012.  If you are a Community member, please fill out 
this form and bring with you on the day of the Blood Drive. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the District-wide Blood Drive on Tuesday, February 
7, 2012 at Jack Abrams School.  
 
Many thanks for your support in this vital community and District endeavor. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


